
 

 

December Newsletter 
HAPPY HOLIDAYS!  

 
Christmas breaks for both locations will be as 

December 25th through January 5th. Classes will 
resume on January 8th.   

 
All Star Dance Factory  

Staff would like  
to wish everyone  

a very Merry Christmas 
 and a Happy New Year!! 

 
 

Each class will have a Christmas Party during their 
locations last week before break. Dancers are allowed to 

wear their favorite Christmas shirt, bow, socks, or 
headband. Get creative J 

 
YOUR FIRST COSTUME PAYMENT 

 IS DUE BEFORE WE CLOSE  
FOR THE HOLIDAYS! 

 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER: 
(PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDERS ACCORDINGLY) 

 
v Picture Day – April 21st   
v Revue Week – May 20th through 

May 24th   

 
 
 

December Birthdays 

 
 
 

Please be sure your dancer 
 arrives to class prepared.  

 Hair should be up and out of face,  
proper dance clothes and shoes  

should always be worn! 
THANK YOU! 

 
 

Please remember to “LIKE” and “FOLLOW”  
All Star Dance Factory, LLC 

 page on Facebook and Instagram!  
You can view this newsletter on our website: 

www.allstardancefactoryllc.com  
 

Miss Darlene 
Jordyn Blanchard 

Ella Self 
Reese Stoute 

London Meche 
Amaiah Garrick 
Gabriella Simon 
Izabella Simon 
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